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Hello,

I am writing to voice my opinion on Legislative Concept 38.

Self defense is a God-given right and government has no right or
authority to remove or hinder that right. I believe it is wrong for
Oregon to require gun owners to lock guns. The lock renders them useless
for their intended purpose.

In my opinion, the intention of legislation that would require gun
owners to lock up guns is only to oppress gun owners and restrict
rights. Please halt all further attempts to regulate guns. Let's
prosecute criminals instead.

Sincerely,

Kevin Byers
Hammond, Oregon
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